
 

  
 

Supervisor Shawn Nelson 
Cordially invites you to the 

4th District 
 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY  

OPEN HOUSE 
 

 
 

Wednesday, December 12 
3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 
333 W. Santa Ana Blvd, Santa Ana CA 92701 

 
If you have any questions please contact Audra Fishel 

Email: Audra.Fishel@ocgov.com  Phone: 714-834-3440 

mailto:Audra.Fishel@ocgov.com

